
-----Original Message----- 
From: NERYS POOLE < >  
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 10:58 AM 
To: Islands2050 <Islands2050@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Policy Statement 
 
I support the changes to the Policy Statement and applaud all you are doing to move forward with 
reconciliation with First Nations and to try to combat climate change. 
 
Thank you all 
 
Nerys Poole 

 
Bowen Island 
V0N 1G1 

 


